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 Parents were invited to a number of Information Meetings over the last 

few  weeks on –    Transition Year 

-             Fifth Year Subject Options 

-              Junior Cycle Reform 

-              Transition from Primary School 

 The Board congratulates students who received their Junior Cert Profile 

of Achievement. 

 The Board congratulates the 38 Leaving Cert students of 2018 who 

received an ETB award due to their outstanding results. 

 The Board congratulates Simon Meehan who, along with a Regina Mundi  

Student, has been named Cork Person of the Year. 

 The Board congratulates the 39 students who presented 17 projects at 

the Young Scientists Exhibition. 

 The Board highly commended the management and staff for their 

wonderful  care and support of all students, especially in times of great 

need. 

 


